
  PHL 

City of Milton, WI 
Arthur Drive and Janesville Street Utility Extensions 

July 29, 2025/1:00 P.M.  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 ISSUED JULY 22, 2025 
 

Project Engineer: Dylan T. Swerig – Phone Number:  815-444-4426 
Email:  dswerig@baxterwoodman.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of installation of approximately 1912 LF of 10-inch water 
main and 528 LF of 8-inch sanitary sewer main, along with water services, sanitary sewer laterals, 
and other miscellaneous items of work. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Complete digital project bidding documents are available for viewing at www.questcdn.com or 
www.milton-wi.gov/Bids. You may become a planholder by downloading the digital documents 
for $30.00 by inputting Quest project #9766662. Planholders will receive automatic notice of 
addendums and other bidding document updates via QuestCDN. Documents can only be 
purchased through QuestCDN.  

http://www.questcdn.com/
http://www.milton-wi.gov/Bids

